
 

 
 

July 10, 2003 

RE: Fujitsu Ten Limited 

FCC ID: BAB134000-268 

 

Dear Dennis 

 

Regarding the above referenced application, please find our reply to the comments dated June 9, 2003: 

 

1. The device will be installed in the vehicles on the production line and will not sold to end users 

(vehicle owners) directly.  If 2 conditions are put on the equipment, users cannot see the conditions at 

all.  Therefore, the applicant chose to put the statements on users manual, not on the equipment.  

 

2. We will upload revised user manual and pictures in the users manual.  Please confirm.    

 

We hope the above reply is satisfactory. 

If any problems, please let us know.     

 

Best regards,  

  

 

Yukari Ito (Ms.) 

UL Apex Co., Ltd.   

 


